
Science at Star
This�week�was�a�very�exciting�week�for�Science�and
our�Healthy�Hearts�theme.�The�year�6’s�had�a�truly
inspiring�Circulation�and�Heart�Dissection�workshop�with�
Hands�On�Science�where�children�independently�dissected�a�
lamb’s�heart.�To�name�a�few,�they�also�investigated�the�
function�of�the�heart�and�how�to�keep�it�healthy�as�well�as�
looking�at�the�circulation�of�blood�through�the�heart�and�
lungs.
The�year�4’s�had�a�super�workshop�with�some
students�from�the�Science�School�ELUTEC
investigating�the�Impact�of�sugar�on�teeth�as
well�as�the�digestive�system�and�how�to
determine�a�healthy�or
unhealthy�diet�from�poo!

Weekly Newsletter - 24/06/2022
Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been a very ROCK and ROLL 
day here at Star as we held the finale 
event to our Outdoor Maths Week. I’ve 
just loved seeing the children dressing 
up as rock stars (and the staff just love 
getting involved). Thank you for your 
wonderful efforts and good luck getting 
out the hair dye later on! So many 
exciting things have happened this week 
that I hardly know where to begin. There 
have been lots of trips and workshops 
all centred around the Healthy Hearts 
theme. Children have gotten very active 
and it would be great if you could 
continue to encourage this at home. A 
good diet and an active lifestyle would 
really benefit all our children. We are 
encouraging more and more children to 
cycle, scoot or walk to school. We have 
ordered a few more scooter parks and 
will be improving the cycle storage for 
Year 1, 2 and 3 soon. Next week we are 
looking forward to some good weather 
for Sports Day. Make sure your children 
come to school everyday so that they 
don’t miss out on all the excitement. 
Best wishes
Ms Von

Outdoor Maths Week + 

Rock Stars Day

We have enjoyed a fantastic week at Star this week 

celebrating Outdoor Maths Week. There has been a real 

buzz about maths and it has been wonderful to see every 

year group so engaged and excited about their outdoor 

learning. The week has really helped to showcase that 

maths is truly all around us! 

The week ended on such a high today with Rock Stars Day. 

We were completely blown away by the effort the children 

put into their costumes to really get into the spirit of the 

day - thank you for your support! There were some very 

exciting events held throughout Rock Stars Day including 

year group quizzes. It was a truly special day and left the 

staff in no doubt of how lucky we are to teach such talented 

mathematicians at Star Primary!

 

Important Dates:
Tuesday 28th June - KS2 Sports Day

Thursday 30th June - EYFS & KS1 Sports Day
Monday 11th July - Festival of Voices

13th July - Year 6 Awards Evening
13th July - Meeting the New Teacher

Wednesday 20th July - School closes early at 
12:00pm for Summer Break

Year 5 Sports Festival 
A group of our year 5 pupils
took part in the Eastlea and
Rokeby Sports Festival this
Week. Well done to Darcie
and Zain who were awarded 
Sports Boy and Girl of the day.

Year 1 trip to Barleylands Farm
This week year 1 visited 
Barleylands Farm to celebrate 
their learning of D.T. The 
children had a wonderful time 
exploring the farm, feeding 
the animals and making 
pizza. This was a fantastic 
experience for our children!




